
Kasold Drive Reconstruction Project 
Bob Billings Parkway to 6th Street 

 
 
 
The City of Lawrence will hold an open house to discuss the Kasold Drive reconstruction project on 
May 27th, 2015 from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. at Christ Community Church, 1100 Kasold Drive. 
 
The purpose of the open house is to provide information and get community feedback on design 
issues such as access, lane configuration, intersection control, and bike/pedestrian facilities. The 
project is anticipated to be constructed in 2016/2017.   
 
For more information or questions on this project please contact:  Nick Voss, nvoss@lawrenceks.org, 
or call (785) 423-3863.  For information on 2015 construction projects please visit 
www.lawrenceks.org/construction. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
     
Nicholas C Voss, P.E. 
Project Engineer   
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